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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 239 ,s2025

CONDUCT OF THE SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM EVALUATION AND
FEEDBACK SURVEY FOR SY 2024-2025

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
SGOD and CID Chiefs
Public School District Supervisors
School Heads of concerned Elementary Schools
All other Concerned

1. Pursuant to Regional Memorandum No. 407 s 2025 entitled “Conduct of the School-
Based Feeding Program Evaluation and Feedback Survey (SBFP-EFS) for SY 2024-
2025 to be accomplished on or before June 20, 2025.This survey seeks to gather
feedback from the parents/guardians on the program’s impact, and from the School
Heads regarding the implementation and management of SBFP for SY 2024-2025.

2. Participants of the survey are all School Heads of Elementary Schools and at least 50%
of parents/guardians of the SBFP beneficiaries.

3. For Schools with Universal Feeding (all Kinder as beneficiaries) all parents/ guardians
are highly encouraged to participate in the survey.

4. School Heads are requested to disseminate the links to class adviser who shall be
responsible for sharing it to parents/guardians of SBFP beneficiaries. Use Dep.Ed
email to access the form. The Link are as follows:

a. Questionnaire for Parents/Guardians:
https://forms.office.com/r/cviSNKTK xX

b. Questionnaire for School Heads:
https://forms.office.com/r/zbM6AjvJiP

5. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum is desired
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